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A WORD FROM OUR PRINCIPAL 
 
 

Here it is, the end of another term at Doxa School.  It has been a very long and busy one for everyone at  Doxa School.  I know 
the staff and students are looking forward to a  well earned break.   
 
A big thanks to the families who attended our Family dinner a couple of weeks back and also to the families who came along to 
our morning tea last week.  This is a great opportunity for the VCAL students to show off their talents to their families and 
friends.  We hope you all enjoy our  dinners, morning teas and celebrations of our  successes.  It is important to the students 
that we recognise their  efforts.  See over the page for some photos. 
 
Next week we say goodbye to a few students who will be returning to their schools or on to other opportunities.  A BBQ lunch is 
planned for the students and staff to have one last get together.   We hope these students and their families have enjoyed their 
time with us and we look forward to catching up with you all at our end of year awards night in December.   Information about 
this will be mailed out to all families in early November.  
 
The students have been extra busy with a senior  excursion to Jurassic World in Melbourne and they also had the chance to try 
out  their ice-skating skills .  An all school excursion was organised by Vanessa to attend the stage production of Matilda.    
All staff and students who attended had a great time .  Some photos are available on the Doxa School Facebook page.   
Another all school trip is being planned for term 3 where students will have the chance to watch an AFL game at Etihad  
Stadium and a trip to the Werribee  Zoo  for the Junior students is planned for the second week of term 3.  More info will be 
available after the school holidays. 
 
Staff will be attending compulsory Anaphylaxis training on Friday 24th June and Monday 11th July, so students last day of term 
2 will be Thursday 23rd June, with all students returning to school on Tuesday 12th July. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the students, their families and the staff for their support this term and wish everyone 
a safe and enjoyable winter break and look forward to seeing most of you back for the  remainder of the school year. 
 
John Russell 
Principal      

 

                                                Remember to like us on Facebook to keep up to date with us 
                                                       at www.facebook.com/DoxaSchoolBendigo  
       

                                            IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

Thursday 23rd June - Last day of term 2. 
Tuesday  12th July - First day of term 3. 
Thursday 21st July - Junior students trip to the Werribee Zoo 
 
 

   June 2016 



 

 Some photos from our Family Dinner 
and Morning  Tea held earlier  

this month 


